
From: Mary Turck [mailto:maryturck@visi.com]  

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 8:08 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: People Incorporated residence 

 
Dear Russ -  

 

I'm writing to support the People Incorporated move of the Diane Ahrens Crisis Residence to 1784 LaCrosse 
Avenue. Mental illnesses are extremely common, affecting one in four people. Our community is in desperate 
need of community mental health services. The Planning Commission already approved the change - their 
decision should prevail over voices of fear.  

    

Mary Turck 

maryturck@visi.com 

 

 


